RETIRED WORKERS' CHAPTER BULLETIN



June 22nd, 2023

Renewal of Enrolment for Travel Insurance for RWC Members from OPG

You should have received your renewal package for the above insurance. The deadline for registering has been extended to July 15^{th} , 2023.

If you have not received the renewal notice information contact Manulife at: 877 292 0082.

The new provision negotiated by the PWU, specifically the extension to age 84 plus the two additional time periods of 150 and 180 day periods are included with the application.

We are still awaiting information as to allowing RWC members who were excluded from the plan as they reached the old limit of 75 years of age. Once this has been clarified you will be informed.

A reminder, this insurance is only available to those members who signed up for the program when they retired or when the program was first introduced. Participation must have been continuous since that time.

Peter Kelly

President Retired Workers' Chapter